
FIRE SAFE
South CarolinaV^
A COMMUNITY RISK REDUCTION PROGRAM

MEDIA ADVISORY - July 16, 2018

We need your help.

As of today, 50 people have lost their lives to fire in South Carolina. If this trend 
continues, the state will exceed the number of fire deaths last year - 102.

As a voice in Newberry County, you can help us prevent fire deaths in your community 
and the state by supporting fire and life safety programs.

Please join us at 7 p.m. on August 16, 2018, at the Newberry County Fire Safe SC 
Meeting at Newberry County Sheriffs Office, as we come together with the fire service, 
community partners and the people of Newberry County to discuss the need for 
collective efforts for fire and life safety programming.

We ask that you share this event with your community to let them know this meeting is 
taking place. Learn more via www.firesafe.sc.gov and join us @FireSafeSC on 
Facebook and Twitter.

Unite for a Change

Where?
When?

Newberry County 
Sheriff's Office 

550 Wilson Road 
Newberry, SC 29108

To make 
Newberry 

County a Fire 
Safe SC

For more information visit http://firesafe.sc.gov

Thursday, 
August 16, 2018 

7 pm

Newberry County Fire Safe SC Meeting

http://www.firesafe.sc.gov/
http://firesafe.sc.gov

